The Robert Carre Trust
Northgate Sleaford Lincolnshire NG34 7DD

26 June 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Year 11 Prom

Having completed their GCSE exams, we are sure that the majority of our students
will now be looking forward to the Year 11 Prom at Kelham Hall on Tuesday 10 July
2018 at 7pm. The management team at Kelham Hall has asked us to make clear
some requirements in advance.

As this is a Year 11 event, there will be NO alcohol available on the evening; the
venue will be providing security to make sure that this rule is enforced. Whilst we
wish all our students to enjoy the evening, it must be made clear that anyone arriving
under the influence, or in possession of, alcohol will be refused entry. Those at the
venue have also made it clear that anyone arriving with bags can expect to have
them checked for alcohol. The management has also stated that the site is
designated non-smoking.

The Prom is due to finish at midnight but, of course, students are free to leave at any
time. We hope that the event will provide a welcome end to the hectic exam period
and will provide an opportunity for those few students not planning on returning to
Kesteven and Sleaford High School or Carre’s Grammar School to say their formal
goodbyes.

Yours faithfully

Y/ = Des el
Miss A Kilgannon Mr S Newell
Head of Year 11 Head of Year 11
KSHS Carre’'s Grammar School
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